

Read a Thon



Dear Families,

This year, in honor of Dr. Seuss's birthday, we will be hosting our annual Read-A-Thon on March 3rd and 4th. Students are invited to bring a couple books from home, and wear their comfiest pajamas (please leave pillows and blankets at home).

Money raised during the Read-A-Thon goes directly to your student's classroom to help fund field trips, enrichment activities, and classroom supplies.

Please consider being one of our sponsors for the Read-A-Thon. To sponsor your student, fill out the form below. Please return this form along with the donations to class by March 4th.

Thank you for supporting our efforts in raising money for our classrooms.

Sponsor Name	Contact Information	Flat donation amount

Ready... Set... Read!